
It has been 40 years since the Southland Crematorium was officially opened 
servicing the needs of Southlanders.
To mark this occasion, Invercargill City Council Parks will be hosting an open 
day for members of the public to come along and view the facilities.
Council staff will be available to show people around the Crematorium and 
discuss the various options available for cremation and burial services.

TO CELEBRATE SOUTHLAND CREMATORIUM 40 YEARS
OPEN DAY

For further information, please contact the Parks office – 
phone 03219 9070 or email parks@icc.govt.nz.

Come along on Sunday, 1 October between  
1pm and 3pm at the Rockdale Road Crematorium.
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